Newsletter 2/th June 2025 Class 3

This week in class 3 the children have been working on positional lanquage in
Numeracy. They started the week by doing lots of practical activities to see
who understood movement cues to go forward, backwards, left and right and
this was then incorporated in a ‘Simon Says’ game. They also enjoyed playing
on a variety of games on Busythings where they had to use their skills at di-
recting characters through a maze or moving cars to allow another car to pass

through the space.

In Literacy the children started to read the story ‘Aliens love underpants’ and

their first task was to design their own pair of underpants. The children used

lots of colour so they could make some really ‘jazzy’ pants. Later on they were

also Working on sequencing the story and matching sentences to pictures and

writing their own sentences to go with specific illustrations from the story.

In PHSE this week we have been talking about the differences between boys
and girls and we have been labelling our bodies and learning the correct
words for specific parts. The children were very interested in this labelling pro-
cess as we drew around a boy and a girl on a large sheet on paper and we

were able to very clearly see the di)j‘erences and the similarities.

The children have been getting ready for the Great British Picnic. They have

been making Summer Bonnets and learning some songs to share with you.

Have a lovely weekend.



